

**MINUTES OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF OPEN MEETING
OF JESUP GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB
JESUP, IOWA 50648**

DATE OF MEETING: 6/9/2021

LOCATION OF MEETING: Jesup Golf Course

MEMBERS PRESENT: Garrett Weber, Levi Vogel, Jared Bucknell, Josh Weber, Zane Yandow, Justin Rohlfen

MEMBERS ABSENT: Travis Youngblut

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM by President Levi Vogel

Guests:

Previous Months Minutes: Motion to approve over email. Motion passed

Accounting: Travis Youngblut

- Financials – Motion to approve Garrett Weber, 2nd by Zane Yandow Motion passed
 - Green's fees for last month were not accurate, Steve is correcting and retrained staff.

Nine+Dine: Steve Mergen

- McDougall's tournament was a great success
- Brought in a new beer cart for the remainder of the year

Superintendent: Scott Rohlfen

- Willow was cleaned up on hole 2

Grounds Committee: Justin Rohlfen & Zane Yandow

- Mauer still hasn't been out to down tree in the driving range
- Ratchford wants to pull the tank out and clean the roots out of the tank and then replace. Busy schedule hard to get a timeframe.
- Concrete on hole four needs to be discussed with Halder and figure out what's been raised so far.
 - May need to just down the two curves and transition at a later date to correct the washouts.
- Anthony Bahe and Eric Hoger are willing to donate time we pay for supplies to run underground cable for sprinklers from pump house to box.
- New yardage markers
- Sprayer oil needs to be changed

House Committee: Josh Weber & Garrett Weber

- Lights in men's bathroom were replaced, women's bathroom is being done as well
- Dave Peterson hasn't called back on water spigot in the clubhouse.
- Sinks in the restroom and faucet in kitchen need to be replaced, probably needs to be done after hours

Tournament Committee: Levi Vogel & Jared Bucknell

- Senior interclub – Aug 10th & 11th
 - Spreadsheet is built for entry may need someone to assist
- Tournament software is in, need to install it on the clubhouse computer

New Business

- New sheds/modify existing
 - Fall will need to make a decision will need to look into where a new shed can fit.
- Reed Donation
 - Approved to donate a round of golf
- Steve to fix the pillar at clubhouse entrance
 - Walztoni will be sent a picture to see if he can repair

Next Meeting: July 14th 2021 6:30 PM

MEETING ADJOURNMENT:

Motion by Garrett Weber Seconded by Jared Bucknell approved

Meeting adjourned at 7:17 PM

Minutes submitted by Garrett Weber